
 

 

  
Tuesday18th May 2021 

 

‘Grow in the grace and knowledge of our Lord Jesus Christ’ 2 Peter 3: v18 

 

School Uniform 

Please remember to use the link below to order any uniform in preparation for September. 

To ensure you have the uniform in time for the start of the term; Gooddies do ask that you 

place any orders before the 15th of June for delivery to school. Deliveries to home 

addresses before the 31st August is midnight on the 15th July. www.gooddies.co.uk 

 

Year 6. 

The year 6 children are looking to raise funds for their end of 

year events that we hope will be taking place this year. 

Chocolate hampers have kindly been donated and raffle 

tickets are currently on sale. The tickets are £1.00 for a strip. The 

draw will take place on Friday 21st May.  

 

Summer term (2) 

The staggered start and finish times will remain in place for the duration of the summer 

term. Children will also continue to attend school in PE kit on their PE days. Please note that 

trainers should only be worn for PE days. Hopefully we will see warmer weather next term 

and so ask that children are equipped with their water bottles and sun hats!  

Social media 

Do you know what your child is watching or messaging if they have 

their own phone/ tablet? Over the last few weeks, we are aware 

that more and more of our children across school are engaged in 

some form of social media. We understand and appreciate that 

this has been an essential way to communicate between families 

and friends during the lockdowns. However, some of the material 

easily accessible is inappropriate for primary aged children and if your child does have 

access to their own tablet/ screen/ mobile then we really do urge you to monitor what your 

child is viewing and especially what they are posting for others to see or read. Please also 

be advised that many of these apps have an age limit of 13+ years.  

 

 

http://www.gooddies.co.uk/


 

 

Walking Bus 

From the week beginning the 7th June, it will be the 

turn of class 1 and 4 to join the ‘walking bus’. Class 1 

can meet at Coppull Police Station each Tuesday 

morning and Class 4 can meet each Wednesday 

morning. Please note that the ‘walking bus’ will leave 

promptly at 8.30am.  

 

End of the half term  

School closes at the usual finishing times on 

Friday 21st May for a two-week break. We 

reopen on Monday 7th June.  

It has been a busy half term filled with 

enrichment opportunities for all the children 

all aimed to support their mental health and 

wellbeing. Have a lovely break with time to 

spend and catch-up with family members 

and friends. Some sunshine would be great 

too!!  

Summer Term – dates for your diaries. 

DATE   EVENT 

Monday 7th June  School reopens for Summer term (2)  

Monday 7th until 11th  Hothersall Lodge residential visit year 6 

Wednesday 23rd June Carr Mill Dam Mountain Monkey site visit- whole school  

Tuesday 29th June  Football Development Programme – whole school  

Thursday 1st July  Spring Dance Company visiting with their performance and 

workshop ‘Parable’- 

Tuesday 6th July  

Monday 12th July  

Sports day KS 1 & 2 

Reserve day 

Monday 5th July  End of year reports come home  

Wednesday 7th July &  

Tuesday 13th July  

Transition visits during the afternoon to new classes and for 

some children their new teacher 

Thursday 22nd July  End of Summer term school closes at 2pm 

 


